City of Smyrna Public Works
2190 Atlanta Rd Se Smyrna, Ga, 30080

DATE: June 22, 2020

SUBJECT: PROPSAL FOR THE WINDY HILL BOULEVARD PROJECT

The City of Smyrna requested. Proposals for Construction Material Testing Services for
the Windy Hill Boulevard project. The proposals criteria: Resume/ company, profile/ experience,
references, financial stability and price. After review and analysis of the four proposals the

Public Works department recommends Geo-Hydro Engineers Inc. In the amount of $349.320.00

CONTRACTORS AMOUNT
GEO- HYRDO ENGINEERS $349,320.00
NOVA ENGINEERS $387,375.00
UNITED CONSULTING $451,298.50
CONTOUR ENGINEERING $616,320.00
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Ernest Martin
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Smyrna Public Work Department
678-631-5431 (Office)
678-631-5442 (Fax)

fmartin@smyrnaga.gov




